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There might have been some misunderstanding with my message yesterday. If you
are refused a day off because it is on a Monday or a Friday the local strongly
encourages you to grieve. Local 25 does not support this selfish, short sighted
initiative by Bell Canada. Please notify a steward in your building immediately.
Stewards’ contact numbers are available on the bulletin boards.

On another very important note, Bell has a notion that they are going to put
contractors in our C.0O.’S to pull jumpers. Let’s not kid ourselves, Bell is trying to
give all our jobs to a lower paid labour force. What stops them from going from
our C.QO’s to our test boards? Enough already, it’s time to fight for our jobs ! Local
25 must and will draw a line in the sand. No contractors in our C.O.’s No
contractors in our test board’s We are not falling for this ‘it’s just a test shit” once
they are in we are out. If you don’t fight now you better get used to welcoming
people at Walmart. A day of solidarity might be in order to remind Bell their ship is
not in order without us!

Take this opportunity to tell your boss you plan on working At Bell Canada until it
is time to reap your well earned pension!

In solidarity,
Your President,
Douse
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